Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Nathan Alleman <nalleman@all-llc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 8:24 AM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Blackbuck Resources LLC Crazy Ant SWD Well No. 1
Attachments: Re: [EXTERNAL] Blackbuck - SWD Locations

Mike,

Attached is an email from Mr. Rutley stating that he approves the surface location of Blackbuck’s Crazy Ant SWD Fed 1
with regard to Potash.

Please let me know if you need further information regarding this matter.

Regards,

Nate Alleman

ALL Consulting
Office: 918-382-7581
Cell: 918-237-0559

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 3:18 PM

To: nalleman@all-lic.com

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>; Jones, William V, EMNRD <WilliamV.Jones@state.nm.us>
Subject: Blackbuck Resources LLC Crazy Ant SWD Well No. 1

Nate:

Have you consulted with the BLM about the Crazy Ant SWD Well No. 1 location? It is within Secretary’s Order, but it is
not within an approved drill island. The proposed well is located 106 FSL and 1135 FWL (Unit M) of Section 18 T23S
R31E

I am going to suspend your application until you can provide the OCD with information that you have contacted the BLM
about this location

Michael McMillan

1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us




